
       Office of Dean Alumni & International Affairs 

National Institute of Technology Srinagar 
 

25th June 2025 

Respected Alumni & Current Students     

REC/National Institute of Technology Srinagar (J&K) 

 

Dear Sir, 

As Dean, Alumni & International Affairs, of your Alma Mater (REC/NIT 

Srinagar), following initiatives are being taken to strengthen the bridge between 

our beloved Alumni and their Alma Mater, besides requesting administration for 

Alumni House, which will be named as SANGAM.  

 

1. A Yearly Alumni Bulletin has been launched –  

Bridges and Beacons - A Chronicle of NIT Srinagar Alumni 

Link:https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffEL8MqX3D8hK352

mMWlNQKxB9Zn2PJUm1a6iOtsqo9oDs8w/viewform?usp=preview 

 

Alumni and current students are respectfully requested to contribute to the 

Bulletin even a sonnet or a photograph of your workplace or a successful 

short life story will work for inspiration of our current students.  

 

2. Global Alumni Meet – SANGAM at NIT Srinagar shall now be named 

as – SANGAM (Students Alumni Network for Growth, Aspirations 

and Mentorship).  

 

Thus, as the name suggests, Alumni will be interacting with their 

respective batches during SANGAM and shall remain engrossed. The 

meeting date of SANGAM is 10th & 11th Oct 2025. 

 

3.  Hand Holding Abhiyan- as a token of Affection for the outgoing 

students of NIT Srinagar has been launched for out going students of 

the alma Matter. 

 

 May, I respectfully request your goodself to convey above information to your 

fellow Classmates, Alumni Groups & Friends, spread across the globe.  

With kind regards          

  
Prof M A Shah 

daia@nitsri.ac.in 
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